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WELCOME TO THE CATHEDRAL OF CHRIST 
THE KING 

 
 (8:00 a.m. in the Marian Chapel)  

Tuesday, January 8 Teresa Sergi 
Wednesday, January 9 Rosaria Scibetta 
Thursday, January 10 All Souls 

Friday, January 11 Helen Dillon – Vera Monaco 
Teresa Petruccelli 

Intention Barry Knowles 
Saturday – 5:00 p.m. Dino Fazzari 

Rosa Sergi 
 

THANK YOU FROM ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
 

Dear parishioners:  On December 15, your St Vincent de 
Paul Society held its annual Christmas party for the needy 
within our community. In the Cathedral auditorium, we 
hosted about 150 guests, of all age groups. Everyone was 
given a Fortino’s gift certificate to assist with their 
Christmas groceries and then treated to plenty of food, hot 
drinks, gifts and toys. 
 
This year, we extend a special thank you to Rick Rossini 
who so kindly donated his time to provide the 
entertainment. Rick dazzled and amazed everyone with 
his acts of “magic and illusion”. He was a great hit – 
especially with the children. Thank you Rick.  And of 
course, this whole event would not have been possible 
without your generous donations to our annual Christmas 
appeal – so we humbly thank you for your overwhelming 
support of our work with the poor. Our group wishes 
everyone many blessings and much happiness in the New 
Year. 
 

KNOWLEDGE IS POWER 
 

The Catholic Women’s League of our parish is offering an 
educational session on Ovarian Cancer:  learn the signs, 
symptoms, risk factors and maybe save a life!  Everyone 
is welcome to attend.  Special guest speakers are Helen 
Martin (a 3x Ovarian Cancer Survivor) and her daughter, 
Judy Giacchetti, from Ovarian Cancer Canada – Sunday, 
January 13 from 12:00 – 2:30 p.m.  A light lunch will be 
available with a “Free-Will Offering”.  Contact person: 
Carolyn at (519) 647-3433.  
 
 

 
 

The Epiphany of the Lord 
January 6, 2013 

Isaiah 60:1-6; Ephesians 3:2-3a; Matthew 2:1-12 

 
 

The splendid magi, all sparkle and dash and solemnity, 
march right up off the pages of Matthew’s Gospel and 
into our churches today. Matthew alone tells us this 
grand and seductive story so that we might see the 
light and know that the child these magi visited is the 
fulfillment of prophecy, the king of the world that 
stretches to the magi’s home country and beyond, right 
down the ages to us.  We too see and understand 
anew. Like the magi, our patron saints for this day, we 
see in the newborn child the king of the universe and 
light of the world. Like the magi, we find in ourselves a 
new faith and a new life. Like them, we return to our 
home by a new route.  We are asked to come away 
from this festive season ourselves renewed and awake 
to the presence of God among us. We are asked to 
find God where God is to be found, to be attentive and 
surprised and ready to bow down in adoration and to 
offer our gifts. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

 

 
 

Today is the traditional day for blessing homes and other 
buildings by marking the lintels of doorways with blessed 
chalk.  The traditional marking commemorates the three 
magi (traditionally named Caspar, Melchoir and 
Balthazar).  The markings for this year are “20 + C + M + 
B + 13” (the three initials of the magi’s names between the 
numbers of the year, separated by four crosses). Below is 
a blessing to pray for your home. 
 
Blessed are you Lord, God of all creation: you have 
shared your life and grace with our family.  In your mercy, 
bless + our family and our home.  May we be people of 
prayer, and our home a place of peace and love.  Help us 
to live in your love and be generous to all who will visit our 
home.  May the faith of Mary and Joseph, and all your 
saints, inspire us to follow the example of our Son Jesus, 
who is Lord and Saviour for ever and ever.  Amen. 

 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
 
Monday of this week is Christmas Day in Russia and in 
much of the Orthodox world. This curious difference in 
schedule has a lot to do with how calendars have been 
developed and changed over the years. In the year 45 B.C. 
Julius Caesar gave the empire his Julian calendar, with the 
winter solstice on January 6. This put an end to a system 
in which officials called “pontiffs” were able to tweak the 
calendar by adding extra days in as needed. He invented 
two new months at that time, December and January; and 
in order to correct the mess the pontiffs had made, forced 
a year of 445 days on the empire in what he named “The 
Last Year of Confusion.” The new months varied in 
number of days according to a complex schedule, but the 
calendar was still off by nearly twelve minutes a year, and 
lost a full day every 130 years.  Pope Gregory XIII 
reformed the calendar in 1583, but not everyone 
appreciated his efforts. England held out for two hundred 
years. The year 1700 was a leap year in England, but not 
in France; they were eleven days apart! George 
Washington was really born on February 11; when the 
Gregorian calendar was finally adopted in the English 
colonies shortly before the Revolution, he had to move his 
birthday to February 22. Now the calendars are thirteen 
days apart, which accounts for Russia’s Julian calendar 
Christmas. And Caesar thought he had brought confusion 
to an end! 
 
 
 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
 

Dates for Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament will be as 
follows – January 27th, February 24th, April 28th and May 
26th in the Marian Chapel.  Please be sure to make your 
calendars.   
 
 
 

CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING 
 

Liturgical Publications will be setting up the 
advertisements for our church bulletin.  The advertising 
will begin in March 2013 and supports the bulletin service.  
Please support the bulletin and advertise your product or 
service.  Call Liturgical Publications at 1-800-2673. 
 
 
 

ADOPTION/FOSTER INFORMATION NIGHT 
 
Do you have room in your home for one more?  Please 
join us for an Adoption and Foster Parent Information 
Night on Wednesday, January 23, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at 
Immaculate Conception Catholic Elementary School 
located at 470 Kitty Murray Lane, Ancaster.  Contact 
Megan Dunlop-Elms at (905) 525-2012 ext. 3257. 
  

 
A very special “Thank You” to the following who helped 
make this Christmas at the Cathedral of Christ the King 
such a beautiful celebration:  Sandor Kollarich – 
Custodian, Linda Welton – Secretary, Christine 
Pogodzinski – Office Assistant, the Servers, Ministers of 
Readers/Eucharist, Ministers of Hospitality (Ushers), the 
Choirs, directed by Rob Corso - Music Director, Sister 
Lena Petrucell, CSJB  and Janet Rooney, Sacristy;; 
Sherri and Alberta Gabriele – Decorating,  and the 
Children’s Liturgy.  You all did a great job! Msgr. Ed 
would also like to thank parishioners for their kindness at 
Christmas; to those who sent cards, dropped off baked 
goodies and brought gifts to the rectory; we are most 
grateful.  Thank you. 

 
PILGRIMAGE MAY 26 – JUNE 5, 2013 

 
Join Father Ed Henhoeffer on Pilgrimage to France, Spain 
and Portugal on May 26 – June 5, 2013.  Visit the Shrine 
of the Miraculous Medal, relics of the Passion presented 
at Notre-Dame de Paris, cruise on the Seine River, the 
Champs Elysees, L’Arc de Triumph and the Eiffel Tower.  
Lourdes - St. Bernadette to whom Our Lady appeared 
near the Grotto of Massabielle.  Participate in the 
“Candlelight Procession” Lisbon. Portugal - visit the 
church of St. Anthony of Padua.  Fatima -  celebrate Mass 
in Basilica of the Rosary and participate in the Candlelight 
Procession.   Spain – Santiago De Compostela Cathedral 
with the Tomb of St. James and much more.  Tour 
package $3,498.00.  Please contact Joanne Cothran – 
Skylink Holidays Toll Free at 1-866-296-3345.  Jennie 
Dodson, Tour Leader – call (905) 335-6902. 
 

YOUR GIFT TO THE CATHEDRAL PARISH 
 
Msgr. House wishes to thank parishioners for their 
generous donation to their parish at Christmas. The 
Christmas collection amounted to $18,776.00. This is a 
great help as we can pay extra bills that came in for 
Christmas and at year’s end.  Thank you Parishioners and 
Friends of the Cathedral. 
                                                   

 DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 
 

Monday Rev. Jacek Walkiewicz (S.Chr.) 
Tuesday Rev. Robert Wojslaw (S.Chr.) 
Wednesday Missionaries 
Thursday Rev. Jerzy Tomon 
Friday Rev. Leszek Szczygiel 
Saturday Rev. Bradley Markus 
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our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ, to rediscover our faith and to 

encourage us to inspire others.  Catholics throughout the world 

and in the Diocese of Hamilton are being given a special 

opportunity to be renewed in faith, hope and love.

"Rediscovering the Joy" is the underlying theme of the year of 

Faith. There are six themes that will be promoted in the Year of 

Faith:  The Faith We Believe (Focus on the Creed) October-

November; The Faith we Live (Focus on Faith in Action), 

December-January; The Faith We profess (Focus on Easter) 

February-March, 2013; The Faith We Celebrate (Focus on 

Sacraments) April-June, 2013; The Faith We Savor (Focus on 

Rest & Reflection) July-August, The Faith We Share (Focus on 

Evangelization) September-November, 2013. 

Be sure to get a copy of the Diocesan Booklet "The Faith We 

Believe - Unpacking the Creed".
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 Patricia Christina
Flowers & Gifts

Exquisite Floral Design
33 Barton St. E.  905-527-7207

After Hours  905-521-0997

� 60 Modern 4 Star Units
� Indoor Pool and Jacuzzi
� Satellite T.V., Special Honeymoon
   Suites
� Meeting Room, Lic. Restaurant
� Minibars, Excellent Rates
� Minutes to McMaster or Downtown

649 Main St. W. (at Hwy. 403)   (905) 529-6979
Toll Free Reservations   1-800-387-4620

www.visitorsinn.com  E-Mail: reservations@visitorsinn.com
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www.donnatiquishebiblaw.com

JEAN'S FLOWER SHOP
509 UPPER WELLINGTON ST

HAMILTON
905-383-2116

www.jeansflowers.com

LOCOCO  S
W E L L  P I C K E D  S I N C E  1 9 0 6

at Kenora

74
 -

 1

Caring for you since 1961!

316 James Street North

905-528-4214

Mike Perron - Financial Advisor

195 Henry St., Unit #1, Brantford

mike@fii.ca  (800) 661-4057

Rector
Reverend Monsignor Edward House

Parish Office Hours
Monday-Thursday: 8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Friday 8:30 a.m. - 12:00 Noon

Our Lord's Day Liturgies
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 4:00 p.m.

Confession
Saturday:  9:00 a.m.  - 9:30 a.m.

Catholic Funeral Rites
Contact Holy Sepulchre Cemetery at
905 522-7727 or visit their website 
www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca

Religious Vocation Office
905 528-7988

Cathedral Perpetual Care Fund
Contact Parish Office.

New Parishioners - Welcome! Please
introduce Yourself to the Rector and complete
a Registration Form found in the book rack.

Contact us:
Parish Office: 905-522-5744
Fax:  905-528-0377
E-mail: office@christthekingcathedral.org
Rector: rector@christthekingcathedral.org
Web: www.christthekingcathedral.org

Cathedral of Christ the King
714 King Street West ~ Hamilton, Ontario ~ L8P 1C7

Most Reverend D. D. Crosby. OMI, D.D.
Ninth Bishop of Hamilton
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Insurance &
Investment Inc.

Dale Park 

Our service includes:

24 hours - 7 days per week
Call for a Free In Home Assessment
905-522-6887 Ext 2236 or 2240

www.stjosephshomecare.ca

• Home Maintenance • Home Cleaning
• Personal Care • Meal Preparation
• Caregiver Relief • Companionship
• Foot Care • Nursing
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Celebrating 50 Years

Directors:

Adriano D'Alessandro, Rod Cameron

Tanya MacKenzie, Alex Kovacich

Andrea Dinicola, Craig Hamilton

43 Barton St. E.  (905) 522-0912

www.friscolanti.com
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Men's Hair Design

Tony Greco - Proprietor

Winner of 13 Spectator Readers Choice Awards

230 1/2 Locke St. S.
Bus 905-529-3806       Cel 905-929-1048

CONCEPT • DESIGN • PRINT • DISTRIBUTE

203 Main St. E.
Hamilton

905.523.4419
hamilton@minutemanpress.com
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EURO-ACCOUNT-TAX
Computerized Accounting Service
Miroslaw Wasicki, Accountant

Income Tax Free E-File, Single $29.99, Couple $59.98, HST Incl.
Most refunds in 2 weeks, Open 7 days/week

557 Upper James St.   905-387-1759

T. GAUTHIER & SON
PLUMBING LTD

Thomas M. Gauthier, President - Owner
SERVICE - SALES - REPAIRS - DRAIN Specialists

905-574-7878           
thomas17@quickclic.net              

utherland

NV
 SALON & SPA

Pu
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Keeping You and the Earth

       Beautiful
602 Upper James St., Hamilton

(905) 388-0100
www.purenv.ca

Dale Park   Interiors and Installation Ltd.
Quality  Custom  Kitchens

Bathrooms • Wall Units

Joe Castro      905-961-0586

Aberdeen Gardens
Retirement Residence

Retirement/Assisted Living Home
Please come in for lunch and a tour

Call Brenda Tozer R.N. Executive Director
905-529-3163 ext. 152

Royal Hamilton
Yacht Club

Receptions & Corporate Events
Free Planning Assistance

555 Bay St. N.
905-528-8464  ext. 228

WILLS  •  ESTATES  •  FAMILY LAW  •  REAL ESTATE
lawyers@interlynx.net   504-105 Main St. E.   (905) 527-1119

STAIRWAYS TO HEAVEN
Kneeling Santa & Fontanini Nativities

1363 King St. N., St. Jacobs

519-206-0139
www.stairwaystoheaven.ca Cathedral of Christ the King

714 King Street West ~ Hamilton, Ontario ~ L8P 1C7

Parish Office: 905-522-5744     Fax:  905-528-0377

E-mail: office@christthekingcathedral.org

Rector: rector@christthekingcathedral.org

Web: www.christthekingcathedral.org

Reverend Monsignor Edward House, Rector

Father, You revealed Your Son to the  nations

by the guidance of a star. Lead us to

Your Glory in Heaven by the Light of Faith.




